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Comments: | am very hopeful that members of the Forest Service have witnessed the huge increase in interest in
Nordic skiing near the Mendenhall Glacier in the last decade, especially in young families and youth programs,
and that there is a pressing need for expansion of a trail network to accommodate this growing population. |
would especially love to see areas where dogs are prohibited as well as separate trails for walkers.

Thank you for considering this input!



